2017 SPANISH GRAND PRIX

From The FIA Stewards of the Meeting Document 9
To All Teams, All Officials Date 12 May 2017
Time 09:28

The Stewards have received a report from the Technical Delegate (document 7), that the Official
Tyre supplier will deliver 67 new dry-weather tyres of the hard, medium and soft compound for use at
this Event after the end of initial scrutineering due to circumstances beyond their control.

In accordance with Article 24.3 b) of the 2011 FIA Formula One Sporting Regulations the Stewards
accept this is a case of force majeure.

Garry Connelly Steve Chopping
Tom Kristensen David Domingo
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